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Comments I love and have lived in Worthing for most of my life. I have seen a number of developments and
changes over the last 40 years. Some have benefited the town and community, others like the
proposed one I am objecting against have contributed little to absolutely nothing to local people other
than increased pollution and a eye sore on our landscape. I am sure that many individuals are to
financially benefit enormously from such a proposal. However my concerns are about the enviromental
impact as well as the detrimental effect it would potentially have on what is primarily a tourist
destination. I am not impressed with many other massive and unsightly blots on our beautiful town
and this would only serve to make it far less appealing to visitors in my opinion. The size is totally
inappropriate for this rural area. The increase in traffic from heavy lorries cannot be accommodated on
the road which it is anticipated will be used. There are already significant problems on this road due to
parking, as it approaches the A27 roundabout outside Arundel. We are concerned about the way this
planning application has crept in by the back door, following approval for a much smaller plant in 2013.
We understand that there is a planning application for a sizeable housing development also on the old
airfield site, which means that the proposed incinerator will be totally inappropriate and unacceptable.
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